\ \ Seattle Office of
I Inspector General

To: Grainne Perkins - Interim OPA Director

CcC: Dane Rohrer - OPA Investigations Supervisor

From: Matthias Gydé — OIG Investigations Supervisor

Date: February 14, 2022

Re: OIG Certification Memo for Case Number: 20210PA-0384

OIG Certification Memo

OIG appreciates OPA’s additional work on this case. OIG has re-reviewed the investigation for case
number 20210PA-0384. The investigation is certified as thorough, timely, and objective.

Respectfully,

Matthias Gydé — OIG Investigations Supervisor



